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Subject: FW: Ginsberg application for variances

-----Original Message----- 
From: Elaine Linhoff [mailto:elinhoff@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 10:15 PM 
To: Ung, Rosalinh <RUng@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: Ginsberg application for variances 

Dam opposed to granting variances for encroachment  into required setbacks.  Just because 
the present house encroaches is no reason to let a new structure encroach.  The new building is 
going to  be more than twice the size of the old building so the encroachment would be twice as bad. 

Elaine Linhoff 
Balboa 

Planning Commission - November 9, 2017 
Item No. 2h Additional Materials Received 

Ginsberg Residence Coastal Development Permit And Variance (PA2016-170)




